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IF YOU DON’T REPORT IT   –   WE CAN’T SORT IT! 

Dear Colleagues, 
We want to ensure that all of our members can come to work and remain safe.  In 
order to do this and ensure that we take appropriate action where our members are 
vulnerable it is vital that we see accurate information about incidents that occur. 
 
The below figures show the Customer Delivery Driver incidents (none RTA related) 
reported by October 2016, which we discussed at the recent GMB National Health 
and Safety Forum Meeting.  
 
It is important that we have 
accurate data which is 
reflective of incidents 
involving our drivers, both 
road and non-road related, 
so that we can take 
appropriate action to 
safeguard our colleagues. 

 
 
Please ensure all incidents are reported immediately to your Duty manager and 
GMB Shop Steward. 
     

Abuse and Violence Towards our Members Is Not Acceptable. 
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Category 2016 2015 2014 

Animal injury 18 21 24 

Physical attack 13 7 6 

Injury in house 5 2 3 

Road Rage 2 0 4 

Alleged inappropriate behaviour 2 0 0 

Alleged sexual assault 0 2 0 

Damage in House 0 0 1 

Entrapment 0 0 1 


